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Automotive Lubricants Specifications Approved

Standards for manufacturing motor oil are governed by organizations that control guidelines
and specifications of the lubricant industry. Vehicles, for the next decade, will benefit of those
stringent guidelines. GF-4 Specifications have been approved.

(PRWEB) September 11, 2003 -- ILSAC/Oil recently, as of Sept. 1, 2003, approved final draft limits of the GF-
4 engine oil specifications, clearing the way for American Petroleum Institute (API) to publish it and begin
licensing the new oils for 2005 model vehicles. According to ILSAC/Oil Chairman Bob Olree of General
Motors, first licensing should begin no later than July 2004, and GF-3 licensing will cease after April 2005.
Next on APIÂ�s agenda will be developing GF-4Â�s companion APIÂ�s Â�SÂ� Service Category, most
likely API SM.

Source: Amsoil Inc.Â�s Direct Line, Sept. 1, 2003 Issue
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Contact Information
Rudy Hiebert
Amsoil Inc. Dealer
http://www.lubedealer.com/hiebert
604-854-5490

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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